
 

STATEMENT REGARDING  

EEO PUBLIC FILE REPORT  

 

 

This statement is being provided for the station employment unit for WSTE-DT (the “Station 

Employment Unit”) for the period covering October 1, 2022, through September 30, 2023 (“Reporting 

Period”).  The Station Employment Unit has fewer than five full-time employees as of October 1, 2023, 

and thus is exempt from the requirement to upload an EEO Public File Report to the online public 

inspection files for the Stations for the Reporting Period.1 

 

 
1 See 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(d) (exempting station employment units with fewer than five full-time 

employees from the requirement to place an EEO Public File Report in the public inspection file).  See 

also, EEO Frequently Asked Questions (stating that “whether a station or unit needs to create an EEO 

public file report depends on its status as of the due date for the report”). 


